
Holy Spirit Polish National Catholic Church 
 
The members of the parish would like to invite those in our area who are looking for a 
new spiritual home to join us. 
 
Father Rafal Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass on Sunday July 4th at 11.00 a.m.  
It is the XIV Ordinary Sunday. The first reading will be from the book of the prophet 
Isaiah 66:10-14 (I will send toward Jerusalem peace like a river). The second reading is 
from the Letter of Paul to the Galatians 6:14-18 (The marks I carry on my body are those 
of Jesus Christ). 
The Holy Gospel is from St. Luke 10:1-12.17-20 (Your peace will rest upon him). 
 
Coffee Hour will be held after Holy Mass and is sponsored by Joan and Butch Crandall. 
 
The church is conducting a food drive to support the local food pantry. Parishioners are 
encouraged to bring non-perishable items to church on Sundays. 
 
The PNCC was organized in Scranton, PA in 1897.  The denomination has over 25,000 
members in North America.  The church in Little Falls belongs to the Mohawk Valley 
Senioratte district which also includes churches in Latham, Schenectady, Amsterdam, 
New York Mills, Rome and Schenectady.  More information about the PNCC can be 
obtained by calling Fr. Dadello at 823-0793, also by visiting WWW.PNCC.ORG or 
WWW.HOLYSPIRITPNCC.ORG  Anyone needing a ride to Holy Mass can call Karen 
Filipski at (315) 823–4152 or John Rogers at (315) 429-9314. 
 
 
 
May the blessing of the Lord be upon you. 
 
 


